
Hi Kevin, 

 

I hope this email finds you well! 

 

I noticed that you emailed  for updates on the Reside project at Cedar Mains. Unfortunately,  

has moved on from  position at Raising the Roof to pursue other exciting opportunities. 

 

As for updates, there was a temporary delay which led to a second round of fundraising on our part. We 

are now on track to complete the work, with the projected move-in date for March 1, 2020. Presently, 

the walls have been dry walled, the flooring has been placed, and we are now completing the 

finishes(e.g. installation of fixtures).  

 

We are aware that a Progress Completion Report is expected upon project completion; we will be sure 

to submit this closer to the completion date. 

 

I’d be more than happy to connect over the phone if you’d prefer. Please let me know. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Jenny 

 

--- 

Jenny Lam 

Pronouns:  

Project Manager 

Raising the Roof | Chez Toit 

(416)-481-1838 

 

 

Raising the Roof is located on the lands of the Huron-Wendat and Petun First Nations, the Seneca, and 

most recently, the Mississaugas of the Credit River. 

 

 


